
 

 
 

Camden Planning Guidance (CPG) 

Adoption Statement 
 
This statement is published by Camden Council to fulfil the requirements of 
Regulation 14 of the Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) 
Regulations 2012. 
 
Camden Council on the 15 January 2021 resolved to adopt the following CPG 
Supplementary Planning Documents (SPD) : 
 

 Home improvements CPG 

 Housing CPG 

 Air quality CPG 

 Amenity CPG 

 Basements CPG 

 Community uses, leisure facilities and pubs CPG 

 Design CPG 

 Employment sites and business premises CPG 

 Energy efficiency and adaptation CPG 

 Planning for health and wellbeing CPG 

 Public open space CPG 

 Town centres CPG 

 Transport CPG 
 
These documents provide guidance on how the Council applies the policies in 
the Camden Local Plan 2017 and can be considered as ‘material considerations’ 
in planning decisions. The adopted documents supersede and replace in entirety 
Altering and extending your home CPG (March 2019) Interim Housing CPG (as 
amended March 2019) CPG2 Housing( as amended March 2019), Air Quality 
CPG (March 2019), Amenity CPG (March 2018), Basements (March 2018), 
Community uses, leisure facilities and pubs CPG (March 2018), Design CPG 
(March 2019), Employment sites and business premises CPG (March 2018), 
Energy efficiency and adaptation CPG (March 2019), Planning for health and 
wellbeing CPG (March 2018), Public open space CPG (March 2018), Town 
centres and retail CPG(March 2018), Transport CPG (March 2019) 
 
Any person aggrieved by the adoption of the Camden Planning Guidance 
documents may make an application to the High Court for judicial review of the 
decision. Any such application should be made promptly and no later than 3 
months after the adoption date of 15 January 2021. 
 
The amended Camden Planning Guidance documents and this Adoption 
Statement are available for public inspection on the Council’s website at 
www.camden.gov.uk/cpg. If you require further information please email 
planningpolicy@camden.gov.uk or phone 0207 974 2254. 
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